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Dear Class of 2024 Families,

I hope this letter finds you happy and excited for the new school year. I am reaching out as the

Yearbook Advisor to pass along some important information to seniors regarding this year's Yearbook.

An email will be sent out to the Senior Class with this information as well.

First, I need some information for the senior portrait pages. This information is what will be listed next

to the students’ portrait and it includes extracurricular activities as well as any leadership positions

they may have held or currently hold within school.

** please scan the QR code below for access to the form**

If your student has not taken their senior portrait yet, we will be doing retakes on October 24, 2023 and

October 25, 2023 from 7:30am-2:15pm in the auditorium. Students can either call the studio directly at

516-767-1234 to schedule your appointment. Seniors also have the option to take their photos directly at

the studio. As a reminder, we are using Island Photography and you have until December 15, 2023

to choose the photo you would like in the yearbook. More information to come!

Please feel free to direct any questions to me, I can be reached at ssafranek@smithtown.k12.ny.us or

by phone at 631-382-3020.

Sincerely,

Sara Safranek
Sara Safranek

SHSW Yearbook Advisor

cc: Chris Elsesser, Assistant Principal
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